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From: Rachel Leigh Peller
To: PLLCApplications; Rummel, Marsha
Subject: opposition to 817 williamson proposal
Date: Monday, June 1, 2020 7:32:53 PM

Hi there,

I hope I'm not too late. I live in a low to moderate income housing co-op at 812 Jenifer
St. We are in the middle of both a global pandemic and an explosion of police
violence. We also had a deer run into our door today and shatter the glass, and a duck
with a broken leg camping out in our front yard. This is all just to say -- I had very
little notice around this particular issue and couldn't possibly have prioritized it
among everything else.

I wanted to briefly say that I am OPPOSED to the current proposal for 817 Williamson
Street. I'm not sure why it's being considered at all since it goes against several
ordinances/standards for this area.

Please build some covered bus stop instead...!

Thanks,

-- 
Rachel Leigh Peller, MPA
she/her/hers
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